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SMART PROGRAMME’S NEXT STEP

After a first successful testing year, it’s a great pleasure to announce that SMArt continues for a 4
years step! In the future programme: new artists from Peru, Mongolia and Switzerland, new
residences in Switzerland besides the 3 current in Valais. The selection of the next photographer is
done, information follow very soon!
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